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I’'m writing due to concerns about glue traps. | understand that pest and rodent control is necessary,
but glue traps due unnecessary harm and torture to an animal. Not to mention, unintended animals
also get trapped in these. Have you ever witnessed the slow death... struggling, starving, scared, fur
and skin ripped off in chunks? There’s a reason that there’s the saying “death by 1000 paper cuts.”
Something that sounds harmless and more ethical (which is why most people buy them), is actually
one of the worst methods on the market. We have to do better.
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